
Stage Three – left side 

Create a list of possible ways to raise 

money to save France from financial ruin. 

(Ideas include selling all church lands, 

taking all French citizens, and declaring 

bankruptcy) 

Be prepared to present your ideas to the 

king!!! 





Stage Three Wrap Up 

Questions – LEFT Side 

• Describe what you observed in this stage 

of the activity 

• Why did the National Assembly turn 

against the King? 

• How did you feel when Robespierre gave 

his initial speech and showed the secret 

document? 

• How did you feel when Robespierre was 

executed? 

• What do you think occurred in France after 

Robespierre was executed? 

 



The French Revolution – 

Overview Notes 



The Execution of King Louis 

XVI 

 King agrees to constitution 
1791 

 vetoed revolutionary decrees 

 1792 National Convention 
established 

– more radical (Jacobins and 
sans-culottes) 

 France at war – 
Austria(Marie’s bro) and 
Prussia 

 King caught fleeing France and 
found guilty of treason 

 Executed 1793 

“I die innocent of all the crimes of which I 

have been charged” 
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Video  

Notes: 





Stage Three Journal Writing 
LEFT side 

 Assume the role of the character you played 

in stage three and write a journal account of 

the events you experienced as if you were 

living in France at that time. 



Video Notes – Left side 

Create the following outline: 

Sans Culottes 

Danton 

Fighting Austria/Prussia 

Attack on Prisons (September massacre) 

Execution of the King 

  



The Reign of Terror 

 France at war 

– Committee of Public 
Safety established-- 
absolute power 

– France fought against 
monarchs of Europe 
victoriously  

 Maximilian Robespierre 

– Set up revolutionary courts 
to purge republic of non-
revolutionaries 

– 40,000 died in two years 

 Robespierre executed in 1794 

“Max” 
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Video  

Notes: 





Video Notes – left side 

Create an outline with the following titles: 

What was The Terror:? 

Who was accused? 

Committee of Public Safety (oligarchy!) 

De-Christianization 

 



The Coronation of Napoleon 

Bonaparte 

 Napoleon chosen after 5 years 
of disastrous rule by a 5-
member Directory 

 While Napoleon brought many 
revolutionary reforms, he was 
also autocratic 

 Napoleonic Code –no feudal 
privileges, advancements in 
education, simplified and 
classified laws, etc. 

 Conquered an Empire 
encompassing most of Europe 
but lost to Russia and 
abdicated in 1814 

“The Little Dictator” 


